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President’s Message 

 
As we conduct our genealogical research we review 

death records to trace the events of the subject we are 

documenting. Those events are interesting but don’t 

often evoke tears and a emotional sense of loss.  

 

Feelings come into the picture when the death date is 

recorded for someone we know and bonded with and 

this is certainly the case with the passing of  Don 

Fairchild last month.  

 

 
Donald Howard Fairchild  

August 18, 1934 – March 19, 2013 

 
Don could always be counted on to know an answer or 

he would get an answer for every question I asked of 

him. He was a frequent guest speaker at our meetings 

and taught those classes with many years experience as 

a genalogist and Family History Center Director. He 

gained that knowledge and experience in Grants Pass 

and other locations where he and his wife Shar lived 

over the years. 

 

Don’s memorial service was beautiful with many 

friends and family speaking words of comfort as they 

recalled special memories they shared with him.  I am
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always cheered to remind people when a genealogist dies they are still hard at work and 

most surely are easily getting the answers to all their questions. 

 

Our affection and support goes out to Shar Fairchild and her family at this sad time in their 

life. 

 

Celeste Guillory 

President GPGS 

 

April 9
th

 Program Information: 

Many of our members are curious about documenting their kin who fought in the 

American Revolution.  To answer these questions, long-time members Barbara Johnson 

and Don Thomas will present an information session at the April 9
th

 meeting about both 

organizations. 

 

Both the DAR (Daughters of the American Revolution) and the SAR (Sons of the 

American Revolution) have excellent websites: 

 

DAR  - www.dar.org/ 

SAR -   www.sar.org/ 

 

                                       
From Wikipedia, the free encyclopedia 

 

 
 

DAR Constitution Hall, Washington, DC 

 

The Daughters of the American Revolution (DAR) is a lineage-based membership 

service organization for women who are directly descended from a person involved in 

United States' independence.[1] A non-profit group, they work to promote historic 

preservation, education and patriotism. The DAR has chapters in all 50 U.S. states as well 

as in the District of Columbia. DAR chapters have been founded in Australia, Austria, the 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/File:Constitution_Hall.jpg
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/File:Constitution_Hall.jpg
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/File:Constitution_Hall.jpg
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Genealogy
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/U.S._states
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/District_of_Columbia
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Australia
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Austria
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Bahamas, Bermuda, Canada, France, Germany, Italy, Japan, Mexico, Spain, and the 

United Kingdom. As of 2012, over 850,000 women have been able to trace their lineage to 

join this organization. Although it is referred to as the DAR, the official name of this 

organization is the National Society of Daughters of the American Revolution (NSDAR). 

In 1889 the centennial of President George Washington's inauguration was celebrated, and 

Americans looked for additional ways to recognize their past. Out of the renewed interest 

in United States history, numerous patriotic and preservation societies were founded. The 

First Lady, Caroline Lavina Scott Harrison, wife of the United States President Benjamin 

Harrison, lent her prestige to the founding of the National Society of the Daughters of the 

American Revolution (NSDAR). She served as its first President General. She had 

initiated a renovation of the White House to update its infrastructure and was interested in 

historic preservation. She helped establish the goals of NSDAR. Four Washington, DC 

women founded the first chapter on October 11, 1890. The National Society of the DAR 

was incorporated by congressional charter in 1896. 

DAR's motto is "God, Home, and Country." 

 

                                  
From Wikipedia, the free encyclopedia 

 

 
 

The National Society of the Sons of the American Revolution (SAR) is a Louisville, 

Kentucky-based fraternal organization in the United States. It is a 501(c)3 non-profit 

corporation that describes its purpose as "maintaining and extending the institutions of 

American freedom, an appreciation for true patriotism, a respect for our national symbols, 

the value of American citizenship, and the unifying force of e pluribus unum that has 

created, from the people of many nations, one nation and one people." 

 

The first organization of descendants of Revolutionary War patriots was established in San 

Francisco, California in 1876. A group of men who were descendants of Revolutionary 

War veterans gathered to celebrate the centennial of the Declaration of Independence and 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Bahamas
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Bermuda
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Canada
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/France
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Germany
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Italy
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Japan
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Mexico
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Spain
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/United_Kingdom
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/George_Washington
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Caroline_Harrison
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Benjamin_Harrison
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Benjamin_Harrison
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Congressional_charter
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Louisville,_Kentucky
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Louisville,_Kentucky
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Fraternal_organization
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/United_States
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/501(c)
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Non-profit
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Corporation
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/E_pluribus_unum
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/San_Francisco,_California
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/San_Francisco,_California
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Centennial
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the founding of the United States. They also wanted to honor the men and women who 

pledged their lives, fortunes, and livelihood to the striving for independence from Great 

Britain. 

 

The history of the SAR can be traced to the founding of the Sons of the Revolution the 

New York Society of which was organized in 1883. The SR was founded by John Austin 

Stevens who envisioned an aristocratic social and hereditary organization along the lines 

of the Society of the Cincinnati. In 1889 William Osborn McDowell, a New Jersey 

financier and businessman, organized the New Jersey Society of the Sons of the 

Revolution but was unwilling to accept the SR's requirement that other state societies be 

subordinate to the New York society. Furthermore, McDowell wanted the society to 

become more of a mass movement of descendants of Revolutionary patriots rather than an 

exclusive social club. As a result, McDowell organized the Sons of the American 

Revolution (SAR) at Fraunces Tavern in New York on April 30, 1889. This was the 

centennial for the inauguration of George Washington as the First President of the United 

States of America in 1789. SAR member Number #1 was McDowell. William McDowell 

worked with six women to organize the National Society Daughters of the American 

Revolution on July 29, 1890. 

The SAR was formally granted a congressional charter by an act of Congress under Title 

36 of the United States Code on June 9, 1906. The act was signed by President Theodore 

Roosevelt, who was a member. 

 

Related Websites: 

 

www.americanancestors.org 

New England Historical and Genealogical Society. Founded in 1845, NEHGS focuses on 

New England ancestors, but has coverage of American family history from 17
th
 century 

colonial times through twentieth-century immigration research. Subscription site, but has 

free information as well. 

 

www.fold3.com 

Fold3, formerly called Footnote, bills itself as the web’s premier collection of original 

military records (think Revolutionary War). This is also a subscription site, but it contains 

free records and has a seven-day free trial period if you want to try it out. Just be sure to 

cancel on time if you don’t want to continue! 

 

www.archives.gov/research/arc/topics/revolutionary-war 

National Archives and Records Administration. 

 

 

 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Sons_of_the_Revolution
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Society_of_the_Cincinnati
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/William_Osborn_McDowell
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Fraunces_Tavern
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Daughters_of_the_American_Revolution
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Daughters_of_the_American_Revolution
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Congressional_charter
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Act_of_Congress
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Title_36_of_the_United_States_Code
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Title_36_of_the_United_States_Code
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/President_of_the_United_States
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Theodore_Roosevelt
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Theodore_Roosevelt
http://www.americanancestors.org/
http://www.fold3.com/
http://www.archives.gov/research/arc/topics/revolutionary-war
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Free Webinars: 

I would like to thank Barbara Basden of the Rogue Valley Genealogical Society for 

pointing out the upcoming FREE Family History Webinars provided at 

www.FamilyTreeWebinars.com. Barbara mentioned several of them in the latest issue of 

RVGS April 2013 Classes and Events, which piqued my interest to look into it further. I 

discovered that following each live presentation scheduled for 2013, the webinar is free to 

view for seven days and is then archived for purchase. Since I found the upcoming topics 

so appealing, I am attaching a list of both future and archived webinars at the end of this 

newsletter.—Editor 

 

“Digital Imaging Essentials” by Geoff Rasmussen: 

Although I haven’t had much time for reading recently, I have made an exception for this 

new book on digital imaging. I had been struggling (like a lot of other people) with how to 

convert 150 years of family photos to digital format so they could be shared with other 

family members and so that my one and only hard copy wouldn’t be the only copy in 

existence. Not being very much of a technology whiz, I wanted something simple, “just 

the facts, ma’am.” I think I have found it in this book. It is not boring! It covers how to 

scan, what file formats to use, how to organize and save your images so you can always 

locate them, and how to develop a backup strategy to protect them from catastrophic loss. 

The author covers how to use Adobe’s Photoshop Elements and Google’s Picasa programs 

with easy step-by-step illustrated instructions. The 150-page black-and-white book costs 

$19.95 and is available at www.legacyfamilytreestore.com. There is also a full-color PDF 

version of the book which you may still be able to get for free when you order the hard-

copy book.--Editor 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

GPGS (Grants Pass Genealogical Society) meetings are held at the LDS Church, corner of 

Harbeck Road and Williams Highway in Grants Pass. Board of Directors Meetings are 

held at 12:30 PM preceding General Meetings and are open to any members who wish to 

attend. 

 

RVGS (Rogue Valley Genealogical Society) meetings and classes are held at the Jackson 

County Genealogy Library (JCGL), 3405 South Pacific Highway, Medford. 

 

Apr 8-15 You may still be able to join the Rogue Valley Genealogical Society on their 

Salt Lake City research trip. The cost is approximately $850 per person 

double occupancy, $1,175 single occupancy. That includes all motel lodging 

and the bus transportation. Contact Betty Miller at 541-245-3427 or 

millerba1@hotmail.com if you are interested in going. 

 

http://www.familytreewebinars.com/
http://www.legacyfamilytreestore.com/
mailto:millerba1@hotmail.com
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Apr 9 GPGS monthly meeting at 1:45 PM. Daughters of the American Revolution 

and Sons of the American Revolution. Guest speakers Barbara Johnson (DAR) 

and Don Thompson (SAR). 

 

Apr 16 General meeting of RVGS, 1:30 to 3:00 PM at JCGL. Capturing Oral History 

on Video: Tips for Storytellers and for Behind the Camera, by speaker Dan 

Shaw (free). Stay to participate in Diggin’ In the Dark, Genealogy After 

Hours from 3:00 to 9:00 PM. Free genealogy research and assistance at the 

Genealogy Library. 

 

Apr 20 Beginning Genealogy taught by Charleen Brown from 10:30 AM to 12:30 PM 

at JCGL. Call 541-512-2340 to reserve a space. Free. 

 

Apr 27 Spring Seminar to be held at Bend Golf and Country Club, featured speaker 

Christine Rose, CG, CGL, FASG. Event sponsored by Bend Genealogical 

Society. Last day for discounted early registration is April 12
th
. See attached 

flyer and registration form. 

 

Apr 26 Using the Library Effectively, taught by Ann Billeter at the JCGL from 10:00 

AM to 12:00 PM. Call 541-512-2340 to register. Cost is $10.00 for members 

of RVGS and $20.00 for non-members. 

 

Early May Keep an eye out for details of a mini-seminar to be presented by the Rogue 

Valley Genealogical Society! 

 

May 8-11 Building New Bridges, a Family History Conference in Las Vegas, Nevada 

sponsored by National Genealogical Society. See attached flyer. 

 

May 14 GPGS monthly meeting at 1:30 PM. Solving a 40-Year Brick Wall, speaker 

Don Ness. A tutorial video will also be shown. 

 

May 18 Brick Wall Roundtable, 10:30 AM to 12:00 noon, JCGL. Conducted by 

members of the RVGS. (Donation suggested.) 

 

Jun 7-9 44
th
 Annual Southern California Genealogy Jamboree hosted by the Southern 

California Genealogical Society. Event to be held at Los Angeles Marriott 

Burbank Airport Hotel. This year’s theme is “Follow the Path to the Past.” 

More information can be found at www.genealogyjamboree.com. 

 

Jun 11 GPGS monthly meeting at 1:30 PM. Digital Photo Know-How. Guest 

Speaker Valerie Brown. 

http://www.genealogyjamboree.com/
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